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The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm 

Members Present:  Rich Dionne, Leslie Bowen, Joe Pedro, Cameron Genereux, Greg Devlin, and  Michael 
Lamoureux 

Members Absent:  Mike Scurka 

Guests:  Chase Zaricany, Frank Dudley, Andrea Dudley, and Nathan Dudley 

 1.  A motion was made and vote taken to accept the minutes of the October 08, 2019 meeting 

     (Motion made by Joe Pedro; Seconded by Cameron Genereux - passed unanimously) 

 2.  Nipmuc Trail:  Eagle Scout Chase gave a recap of his Nipmuc Trail project.  He presented the 
commission with both projected and actual expense sheets of the project for comparison. 

Final actual costs for the project:  Total Cost = $1,136.29, Funds Raised = $550.00, Balance = $586.29 

Additional expenses to Chase:  $93.42 for food and beverages for the volunteers 

Total hours spent on the project by all volunteers = 297.45 (63.15 were by Chase) 

Rich noted that as of November 1st, the “No Hiking” signs have been posted and will remain until 
December 31st, while the property is open for hunting.  Anyone wishing to hunt on the property must 
first get a permit from town hall. 

 3.  Wallum Lake Canoe Launch:  The water level is 585.0.  Joe Pedro is in the process of lowering the 
water level for the winter. 

 4. Gateway:  Rich picked up a bag of trash from the site. 

 5.  Clear River Canoe Launch:  Looks recently mowed.  A new canoe launch has been proposed for a 
new park in Oakland.  The commission discussed consideration of abandoning the current site in favor of 
the new site once the new launch is open, as the new site appears more user friendly. 

 6.  Invenergy:  The final written decision has been released.  Invenergy has 4 more days to file an 
appeal. 

 7.  A motion was made to spend up to $200 for holiday decorations to decorate the Welcome to 
Burrillville Signs. 

     (Motion made by Joe Pedro; Seconded by Greg Devlin - passed unanimously) 

 8.  Rich shared information regarding the Planning Board’s proposed ordinance dealing with electric 
power plant siting, solar siting, and battery storage siting.  The Planning Board is still making some 
revisions to the ordinance.  The Commission will discuss sending a letter of support for the ordinance to 
the Town Council once the ordinance is finalized. 

 9.  Invoices/Mail:  None 

10.  Adjournment:  8.05 PM 

       (Motion made by Joe Pedro; Seconded by Greg Devlin - passed unanimously)    


